
 

Term 3 Homework Project 

 

Dear Families, 

 

 As you know, our topic this term is ‘Whatever The Weather’. We 
will be learning about the contrasting climates and physical        
features of Europe, Africa, Antarctica, Asia and Australia. But there 
just isn’t enough time to explore all seven continents! 

 

 For homework this term, we would love it if you could work with 
your child to find out about either North or South America. 

 

 You might choose to make a poster together, or  maybe a mini 
model of a habitat found within your chosen continent.  You may 
prefer to write a report or poem, or make an animal mask or        
collage. If projects could be shoebox size (or smaller) that would be 
fantastic - we hope to display as many projects as possible!. 

 

 Whatever you choose, all we ask is that it is linked to our learning 
about weather and climate in some way and has a short description 
telling us what you found out. 

 

 We hope you have lots of fun and look forward to seeing your     
projects by Tuesday 26th January. 

 

Thank you in advance, 

Ms Green 




